Attachment #13

ADVISORY PANEL WRITTEN REPORT 2/13/717

North Pacific Fishery Management Council, Advisory Panel Report.

The Advisory Panel respectfully submits the following
resolution: that the NPFC urge the government of the U.S.
take immediate action to inform the government of Canada of
the U.S. Government's intention to abrogate the existing
International Halibut Fishery Convention now in effect with
Canada.

Mr. Bob Alverson, an advisory, dissented in this vote by the
Panel. He requests an opportunity to be heard by the
Council concerning his minority view of this resolution.

Further, the Panel requests permission from the Chair to be

included in the floor discussions by the Council should the
Council move to consider the above resolution.

Signature:

Jack B. Cotant
Chairman, Advisory Panel





